BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON
NOTICE of EVENT
Notice is hereby given that the County Commissioners, will be hosting a Media Event on April 17, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. This event will be held at the John Gumm Building located at 251 St. Helens St., St. Helens, Oregon.
The purpose of the event is to update the media and interested parties on the renovations and improvements to the John Gumm Building. The newly renovated John Gumm Building will be the new home to the County’s administrative personnel, Columbia County’s civic offices, the Columbia Economic Team, the Small Business Development Center, and the Columbia County Museum.
For additional information please contact the Columbia County Public Information Officer, Mark Pacheco at 503-397-4322 or mark.pacheco@columbiacountyor.gov
Dated this 12th day of April 2024
FOR THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON


BY: ___Jacyn Normine__________
Jacyn Normine, Administrator
Board of County Commissioners Office

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
For your information: 
Spotlight News
The Chronicle
KOHI Radio







